
January 3, 2017. 

--····-·--·----······ 

To: Committee of Adjustment, 

We have reviewed the new proposal by Temagami Bays Development Corporation and our 
concern is, there does not appear to be any area viable for us to access our cottage on Net Lake. 
At the last meeting we attended, Temagami Bays Corporation had indicated that there would be 
an area near the bridge, that could be used to access our cottage, as the area near the bridge 
would not be developed. 

Our concern is, if we lose our current landing, that has been used for forty years, we do not have 
a SAFE alternative for year round access to our cottage. 

Thank you 

Judy Evans 
2067 Net Lake. 

* Comments received after Council Package uploaded *




